RECOMMENDATION LETTER

Bangalore Water Supply and Sewerage Board, South Village, Bangalore.
Project Bangalore has approached Bannerghatta National Park for diversion of
0.02342 Hectare .'of forest land for laying of pipeline passing through Sy No.5 of
Basavanapura Village & Sy No.15 of Kalkere Village, Anekal (T), Urban (D),
Bannerghatta; National Park Division in favour of the Assistant Executive Engineer,
Bangalore Water Supply and Sewerage Board, South Village, Bangalore Project
Bangalore. This project lies inside Kalkere State Forest of Bannerghatta Wildlife
Range of Bannerghatta National Park. The diversion of forest land is for laying of
pipeline which is going to pass through Forest Land inside Kalkere State Forest area
in Bannerghatta Wildlife Range of Bannerghatta National Park.

The proposal for Diversion may be considered for approval as the requirement
is barest minimum and the pipeline goes beneath the ground. The underground
pipeline project is helpful to the Nimhans Hospital as it will supply drinking water to
hospital from cauvery water project. Hence the proposal can be considered for

further approval.
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